
 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION  
 
 

BY-LAW CONCERNING SOLID-FUEL-FIRED EQUIPMENT 
 
That draft by-law was adopted, by resolution, at the city council meeting of February 23, 2009. 
 
In accordance with section 125 of the Act respecting land use planning and development 
(R.S.Q., chapter A-19.1), the mayor has designated Josée Duplessis, chairman of the standing 
committee on transportation, infrastructure management and the environment, to hold a public 
consultation. 
 
Date  Thursday, March 19, 2009, at 7 p.m. 
Place  Council chamber of city hall 
  275, rue Notre-Dame Est 
  (Champ-de-mars metro station) www.stm.info 
 
 
At that meeting, Josée Duplessis will review the draft by-law. All persons and organizations 
wishing to express their views should register within 30 minutes of the meeting, or register in 
advance with the Direction du greffe at 514-872-3770. 
 
Additional meetings will be held on Tuesday, March 24, and if necessary, on Wednesday, March 
25, same time, same place. Persons or organizations unable to attend the meeting should 
forward their comments to the Direction du greffe, by March 25, at the address shown below, or 
to commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca.   The committee will table its report at a subsequent 
council meeting. 
 
Persons with reduced mobility may use the west side entrance (Place Vauquelin).  
 
The council chamber room is equipped with an auditory assistance system. If you are using 
headsets, tune in to 100.3 FM for clear coverage. Interpretation services are provided, on 
request, to persons with a hearing disability, subject to the availability of interpreters. 
 
OBJECT OF BY-LAW 
 
The object of the by-law is to ban the installation inside a building of wood-burning stoves or 
fireplaces, and to determine the fines for each type of offence. 
 
The by-law is not subject to a referendum vote. 
 
The background material may be consulted at any Accès Montréal or borough office, and at the 
Direction du greffe. It is also available at  ville.montreal.qc.ca/commissions 
 
 
Information  Direction du greffe 
  Division du soutien aux commissions et suivi 



  275, rue Notre-Dame Est,  R-134 
  Montréal  QC  H2Y 1C6 
  514-872-3770   
                        514-872-5655 (fax) 
                        commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca 
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